Messages for Remittance Advices dated February 8, 2024 – February 15, 2024
	TO: Pharmacy providers
	re: Magellan Pharmacy Point of Sale System Will Be Down

	Magellan will be performing maintenance to the pharmacy point of sale system beginning Saturday, February 17. Maintenance will start at 10:00 PM CT and last approximately 4 hours, until Sunday, February 18 at 2:00 AM CT. The pharmacy point of sale claims system will be down during this timeframe.


Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program. If you have questions regarding these messages, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at (800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211. Remittance Advices can be found using Search Payment History on the Arkansas Medicaid Provider Portal at https://portal.mmis.arkansas.gov/armedicaid/provider/Home/tabid/135/Default.aspx.
